


 

 

recommendation. Please feel free to reach out if further discussion is needed on this 
topic. 
 
Thank you for your work on this significant matter. I am eager to support in advancing 
this important U.S. initiative. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Bill Pugh 
Co-Founder/Managing Partner, Smart Connections Consulting 
https://www.smartconnections.io/ 
Co-Founder TrueNorth Software Solutions 
https://www.yourtruenorth.io/ 
Technology Advisor, Autonomy Institute 
bpugh@smartconnections.io 
bill@yourtruenorth.io 
 




